
 4707 E. Kearney St., Springfield, MO  65803  phone:  417.708.9887 fax:  877.630.8693 www.unitedpolysystems.com 

November 20th 2020

Subject : American Recovery and Reinvestment Act (Buy America) 

This letter is to certify that orders are manufactured in America.  

United Poly Systems, a Missouri Company, manufactures HDPE Pipe 

in Springfield, Mo and Albuquerque, NM.  United Poly Systems is 

compliant with Section 1605(a) of ARRA which states, goods must be 

manufactured in the United States. All manufacturing by United 

Poly Systems occurs in Springfield Missouri and Albuquerque, NM.  

Furthermore, United Poly Systems purchases raw materials in the 

United States for all finished goods. 

Logan Bridges
EVP of Sales
United Poly Systems 




